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Effective with the release of Catalina (10.15), Mariner Software has ended development of
Montage. To update the product to 64 bit (and other various requirements) would have
taken thousands of man-hours to achieve and as a small development house, we just did
not have the resources or time. Please see our Discontinued Products page for more
information...

https://marinersoftware.com/discontinued-products/
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